
 3rd-5th Gospel Choir 4th-8th Grade Drill Team

The City of Tyler, in collaboration with Caldwell Arts Academy, is hosting master classes
designed to expose students to various artistic styles, focusing on the contributions of
African Americans in the arts. These classes are in preparation for a Grand Fusion
performance scheduled for Thursday, February 20th, at 10:00 AM in the Caldwell
Auditorium. An encore performance will take place on Saturday, February 22nd, from
2:00 to 5:00 PM at the Mayfair Building, located at 415 Fair Park Dr, Tyler, TX. 
Local guest teaching artists will lead gospel choir master classes during school hours.
Drill team master classes will be conducted after school on Mondays and Thursdays.
Several spots in both the choir and drill team are still available. 

Applications are currently open, and you can apply using the provided QR code. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact Sonya Hunter at Sonya.Hunter@tylerisd.org.


